
2018 Jaime Padron Scholarship  

Award Winner 

Dear Officer Bylsma, 

In an effort to convey my sincere appreciation for the Jamie 
Padron Scholarship award, I’d like to let you know how I’ll be 
putting this generous gift to use. 

In the Fall of 2018 I will be heading to Texas Tech University to 
pursue a degree in the discipline of Mechanical Engineering. My 
hope is to wrap up my Master’s degree within five years so I can 
enter the workforce and begin giving back to others and my 
community who have helped shape me throughout my 
childhood. As I reflect on this gift, I can’t help but to think, it 
too will have an exponential impact in how I view future 
opportunities due to those who have sacrificed so much like 
Jamie Padron. 

I fully realize that this scholarship award rests on the backs of 
hard working individuals and companies who recognize the need 
to invest in a future they may never see, but please know that I 
will strive to honor their personal sacrifices with hard work and 
discipline in my studies. The Blue Knights, along with the San 



Angelo Area Foundation have blessed me beyond my 
expectations and my words of gratitude seem inadequate. Thank 
you all from the bottom of my heart and please know that I too 
will invest in the future of others when it’s my turn. 

Thank you and God Bless those who have paid the ultimate 
sacrifice. Respectfully, 

Zane Huebner 


